
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Visits Popular Mobilization Commission headquarters in holy
Karbala, commends the Commission's roles

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, visited the headquarters of the

Popular Mobilization Commission in the province of Holy Karbala, expressing his pride in the

significant and qualitative work carried out by the Popular Mobilization Commission and its

heroic fighters who responded to the call of the Supreme Religious Authority with the fatwa of

the sacred defense to defend the land, honor, and sanctities.

H.E. emphasized the importance of preserving and documenting the heroic deeds of the Popular

Mobilization fighters, especially the martyrs and the wounded, and maintaining communication

with their families. H.E. also stressed the need for an organized plan of the authority to

engage with the families of martyrs and the wounded, showing compassion for all the martyrs of

the Popular Mobilization and all the forces of our security apparatus.


